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7th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week at Pakefield High School has been filled with exciting learning experiences and celebrations, showcasing the 

enthusiasm and dedication of both students and staff. 

Firstly, we have been thrilled to celebrate British Science Week, with a fantastic focus on the wonders of science. A 

huge thank you to Mrs Trigg and Mr Marno for their engaging assemblies and captivating practical demonstrations, 

which left our students in awe. Their efforts have truly inspired curiosity and excitement for the subject, and it has 

been wonderful to see students so engaged in scientific discovery. 

We also enjoyed a magical World Book Day, which took on a Harry Potter theme this year. Staff and students alike 

got into the spirit of the day, with some fantastic costumes on display – including staff members embodying Harry 

Potter and Voldemort for a fun and theatrical magic wand duel at break time! Throughout the day, Key Stage 3 

students participated in lessons inspired by the world of Harry Potter, making learning even more immersive and 

enjoyable. A special thank you to Miss Barrow for her hard work in organising such a memorable event. 

Finally, a big well done to our Year 11 students, who have now completed their second round of mock exams. It is 

clear that their hard work and dedication are paying off, with some notable improvements in progress. As we 

approach the final stretch before the summer exams, we encourage all students to continue their revision efforts at 

home. The next opportunity to discuss progress will be at our Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 19th March, where 

teachers will be available to provide guidance and support. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

 

 
Mr D Bagshaw 

Head of School 

mailto:info@pakefield.org.uk
http://www.pakefield.org.uk/

